Dear [Nurse's Name],

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my heartfelt thanks for the compassionate care and support you have provided to our children this school year.

Your patience, understanding, and dedication to their health and well-being have not gone unnoticed. Your ability to nurture and comfort them during times of need is truly remarkable.

Thank you for going above and beyond in your role as the school nurse. You have made a positive impact on not just the students' health, but their overall school experience. We are grateful to have someone as caring and professional as you on staff.

Warmest regards,

[Your Name]
[Your Position/Relationship to the School]